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NEWS RELEASE

United States Attorney Richard S. Hartunian announced today that ANTHONY TAYLOR,

34, of Syracuse, New York, was sentenced by United States District Judge Norman A. Mordue to

30 months for his plea of guilty to aiding and abetting the distribution of more than 28 grams of

cocaine base, or “crack.”  

On May 18, 2010, TAYLOR assisted another individual in a “crack” cocaine transaction in

Syracuse.  After TAYLOR finishes serving his 30 month sentence of incarceration, he will be placed

on supervised release for a period of 3 years, which will include drug testing and treatment. 

TAYLOR was also ordered to pay a special assessment of $100.

The TAYLOR case investigated by the United States Drug Enforcement Agency (DEA) and

the St. Lawrence County Drug Task Force.  

The case was prosecuted by Assistant U.S. Attorney Carl G. Eurenius, who can be reached

at 448-0672.


